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A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Tuesday, April 23, 
2013 at 6:00 PM, at 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York.

Present were Mayor Dean A Theodorakos, Trustees Eileen S Banker, Fred Miller, Peter 
Sidari and Kevin P Sheehan.

Mayor Theodorakos opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 6:00 PM.

REVIEW BUDGET
The Board of Trustees reviewed the General Water and Sewer Fund budgets for the fiscal year 
June 1, 2013 to May 31, 2014.

MEN’S BASEBALL LEAGUE
The Board of Trustees agreed that the Men’s Baseball League could hold 1 (one) game per field 
on Sundays only at Bullard Park this season. Any makeup games will need to be held during the 
week at Bullard Park or at the St Mary’s field.

MEETING ADJOURNED
Moved by Trustee Banker and second by Trustee Sidari that there being no further business, 
meeting is hereby adjourned at 8:06 PM.

CARRIED
5 Ayes ONays

Respectfully submitted,

i Linda K Babcock, 
Clerk-Treasurer


